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Cougar Nation 

We   

our COUGARS 

Welcome to November!   
 

Our year has just flown by!  We finished the 1st quarter and had an awards assembly recognizing the top      
students of the quarter in each subject area along with students that have perfect attendance and students who 
have overcome obstacles to have success.  It was a fantastic time to see our students rewarded for hard work 
and see our student body cheer each other on. 
 

Our fall sports season has wrapped up and we are gearing up for our winter sports season.  Please talk with 
your student about getting involved in an activity, whether it be a sport or an after school club, getting involved is 
very important. 
 

We are adopting a new Sparrow for our school.  The Sparrow program allows students to complete volunteer 
work hours and then turn in the work slips to “earn” money for the Sparrow family.  We will have a Sparrow    
assembly on November 4th to introduce our new Sparrow. Be sure to talk with your student about this and the 
positive impact that they can make to help this Sparrow family. 
 

Make sure that you come visit us for conferences.  This is a fantastic time to come meet with teachers /         
administration.  We are all here to help you and your child have success in school.   
 

As always my door is always open so please if you need anything or any resources to help your child or your 
family I would love to help you. 
 

Have a Happy November, 
 
 

Tanner Smith 



November 1……………………………………………………………………………………………………………...Clerical Day (no school) 

November 2……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..………………...SAT 

                     …………………………………………………….………………………………………...…………………….Basketball camp 9-1 

November 3…………………………………………………………………………………………………………...….Daylight Savings Time 

November 7 …………………………………………………………………………………………………….Conference Day (no school) 

November 8………………………………….………………………………………………….……………...Conference Day  (no school) 

November 11 ………………..………………………………………………………………………….…………..Veterans Day (no school) 

November 13………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………...Blood Drive 

November 16…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….….Honors Choir to SOU 

November 27………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..Thanksgiving Holiday 

November 28………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..Thanksgiving Holiday 

November 29………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..Thanksgiving Holiday 
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Yearbooks 

Yearbooks are on sale NOW for $45.00!  

Please see Mrs. Joan in the office to          

purchase yours TODAY ! 

Basketball Camp 
Basketball camp for boys and girls, Will be coming in 

December.  The cost is $20.00 per person.  Please 

watch for information coming soon.                        

For more information please contact Jonathan 

Reece @ Jonathan.reece@threerivers.k12.or.us 

 



    Cougar students cleaning up the community. 

Day of Service  
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Attention Senior Parents 
To all parents of seniors!  The senior party planning is under way.  Your help is needed.  If you 

would like to be part of it please contact Jamie Scroggins in the front office @ 541-592-2116 or 

Alicia Thornhill @ 541-218-2476.  Information on the next meeting will be coming out soon.  

Please plan on attending.   

Parent/Teacher conferences are Wednesday  from 4 ~ 7:30, Thursday 2 ~ 8 , Friday 8 ~ 12.  If 

you have any questions please contact the office @ 541-592-2116. 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
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